
HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!!!!!

Congratulations, 6th Grade Graduates!
I hope you all have a wonderful, safe, and restful summer and are excited

about returning to school next year as SEVENTH GRADERS!!!
Remember, every single one of you has something wonderful to add to

our class “family” every school day!
I will look for you in the hallways and classrooms of Notre Dame in the fall!

God bless you!

❤❤Love you like a Grandma, always!
Mrs. Yazvac❤❤

.


